

Patient & Public Involvement in Palliative Care Research - FREE EVENT





Join us at our FREE showcase event, celebrating the role of patient and public involvement (PPI) in palliative care research. We will hear from speakers representing researchers and service users, and will showcase the work of the Palliative Care Studies Advisory Group.

The event is open to anyone who has an interest in, or experience of, palliative care. We are particularly keen to welcome people who would be interested in joining our service user group - the Palliative Care Studies Advisory Group.

Lunch and tea/coffee refreshments will be provided. Please make sure you register so we can confirm your place.

Friday April 20th, 2018, 10am to 2.30pm.

Quaker Meeting House
10 St James Street, Sheffield, \$1 2EW

To register for this FREE event please e-mail c.gardiner@sheffield.ac.uk or telephone on 0114 222 2038

